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3 June 2024 

 

NOTICE 

RE: Climate Change and Environmental-Related Risks Survey Reissued 

for Broader Participation 

 

The Cayman Islands Monetary Authority (the “Authority”) is advising all regulated entities that 

the Climate Change and Environmental-Related Risks survey has been reissued to facilitate 

broader participation and resultantly achieve a higher response rate.  

 

Climate-related risks pose significant challenges as well as opportunities for the financial sector. 

The insights gathered from this survey will enable us to better assess the current landscape, 

identify key areas of concern, and develop informed policies and strategies to mitigate these 

risks. Your input will be vital in shaping the jurisdiction’s collective response to climate change 

and ensuring the resilience and sustainability of our industry. 

 

We urge all regulated entities to participate in this survey promptly and thoroughly. If you have 

already completed the initial survey, there is no need to submit another response. 

 

Please use the following link to access the survey: https://forms.office.com/r/GWwmm5mG9t 

Deadline for submissions is 12 July 2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to safeguarding the stability and 

resilience of our financial services sector. To learn more about the survey, please read the 

Climate Survey Circular Letter.  

https://forms.office.com/r/GWwmm5mG9t
https://www.cima.ky/upimages/commonfiles/ClimateSurveyCircularLetter_1706823438.pdf
https://www.cima.ky/upimages/commonfiles/ClimateSurveyCircularLetter_1706823438.pdf

